NORTH CENTRAL ALABAMA CHAPTER
INTERNATIONAL CODE COUNCIL
(NCAC ICC)

August 3, 2023

Cindy Davis, Chairman
ICC Nominating Committee
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO

Ms. Davis,

Please make it known that our organization, NCAC-ICC, is hereby supporting
Michael L. Savage in his candidacy for Reelection to the Board of Directors of
ICC. We believe in his ability to continue to help lead the ICC in a direction that is
most valued for the members and the public we all serve.

Thank you,

Richard Broome
President North Central Alabama Chapter of ICC




